
 

 
          

February 22, 2016 
 
 
Dr. Michele Rivkin-Fish 
Department of Anthropology 
305A Alumni Building 
Chapel Hill, NC 27599-3115 
 
Dear Dr. Rivkin-Fish: 
 
I am pleased to inform you that you have been selected as the Carolina Women’s Center 
Faculty Scholar.   The Selection Committee was very impressed with your proposal, and 
we are excited to have an opportunity to offer funding for you to further your work on 
“Unmaking Russia’s Abortion Culture: Family Planning, Family Values, and the Search 
for a Liberal Biopolitics.” 
 
Faculty Scholars are expected to offer a public presentation related to their project at 
some point during 2016-2017.  This presentation can be organized in many ways: a 
formal lecture, a workshop, an interactive discussion, or something else.  Since you 
budgeted a large portion of your funds to bring two scholars to campus for a colloquium, 
we can discuss whether you would prefer to consider that event your public presentation 
or if you would make another, more general presentation. We will contact you during the 
Fall semester to arrange for you to meet with your cohort, as well as to discuss the 
presentation.  And, of course, we look forward to your involvement in the Center’s work 
in all other ways that interest you as well.   
 
Congratulations on your selection as a Carolina Women’s Center Faculty Scholar!  
Funding will be transferred to your department at the beginning of AY 2016-2017.  
Please feel free to contact me should you have any questions as we move forward. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Clare Counihan 
Program Coordinator, Faculty and Staff 
 
cc:  Dr. Carol Tresolini, Vice-Chancellor, Academic Initiatives   
 Dr. Rudi Colloredo-Mansfeld, Chair, Anthropology 


